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NORTHUMBERLAND HEATH PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you had a restful summer with your loved ones. Typical, the week we come back to
school, the sun comes out! 

It fantastic seeing the children come into school on Thursday, they all looked great in their uniform
– keep it up!  As expected, there was some confusion as to where to go, but with practise, this will
get better.  The children settled so well and were very calm.  We have spoken to them about our
new expectations of walking around school, lining up, coming in and out of assembly and senior

leaders were and will be around to support with ensuring the school remains calm and purposeful.  
It was lovely seeing some of the parents staying to meet their child’s new class teacher on

Thursday, we hope you found that useful.  

Lunchtimes have slightly changed, and we have invested in new equipment, which should be
arriving next week.  This will keep children active and engaged and will hopefully reduce the

potential incidences that may occur.  The Pantry catering company started with us, and I must say,
the food looked and smelt lovely!  

We have had lots of work that has taken place over the holidays, all corridors, staffroom, doors,
and the hall have been painted.  The Y3/4 boys’ toilets have had a total refurbishment, the nursery
canopy has been replaced and we have been recreating our classrooms with our new expectations.  

The school is on its way to looking amazing.  We have spoken to the children about having a
beautiful school and looking after it and showing respect to our surroundings.  We will have a

rolling programme for classrooms and other rooms to be painted over the next year or so. 

The weekend is looking very hot, so keep safe and we look forward to seeing you on Monday, 
Ms D Indresano and the NHP Team.

The more that you read, the more things you will know, the more that you learn, the more places you’ll go.” – Dr. Seuss

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Reminders...

If you are unable to access the Arbor app,
please speak to the front office. 

B I R T H D A Y S
1st - 14th September.

Fawaz
Alex
Ryan

Amaya
Seren
Neve
Zayn

Amelia

Noah
Ivy

Caiden
Suki

Elliott
Malaki
George

Lena

Jayden
Reggie

Children’s water bottles must only
contain water. 

No jewellery is to be worn at school.
Watches are only for Years 3 -6 (not

smart watches) and only stud
earrings please. 

No toys, pens, books, fidget toys (we
will provide these), football cards etc

to be brought into school.

If your child is in years 3 - 6 and
would like to join the school

choir, please let the School Office
know. 

Attendance

Each week you can check your
child’s class attendance. 
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